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Editorial
Dear Reader,

Over the past few years since the inception of Spine
Deformity, the Continuing Medical Education Committee of
Scoliosis Research Society had been partnering with the
journal in an effort to provide continuing medical education
credit to readers for various articles. After Volume 6, Issue 6,
we regret to inform you that we will discontinue the CME
program for the journal due to a low return on usage. We will
continue to offer the credit for the articles already marked for
CME until one year passes from the time the quizzes were
published. Perhaps the low utilization of answering questions
for CMEcredit is simply a reflection of change inways people
earn credit through other online venues that have emerged in
recent years. The committee will seek other ways to provide
outstanding learning opportunity to the journal readership as
we continue to make Spine Deformity the premier journal for
topics related to spinal deformity.

Sincerely,

Sam Cho
Chair, CME Committee

Scoliosis Research Society
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